
October 13, 2020 

EFPIA Japan 

Announcement of the 2nd Online Seminar 
- How to hold more effective online meetings - 

 

The global pandemic of infections caused by the novel coronavirus has drastically changed the 

way we live and do business. We understand that patient advocacy groups have been going 

through a try-and-error process to determine future activities in face of restrictions on going out 

and the risk of infections. 

In July, EFPIA Japan held the 1st online seminar in a hope that patient groups can use online 

tools as much as possible to continue their activities, focusing on what kind of online tools are 

available and can be used for the activities. The seminar was well attended, and we received 

many requests for more detailed information.  

We’re pleased to inform you that EFPIA Japan is going to hold the 2nd Online Seminar to introduce 

more practical know-how. 

We hope you will take time out of your busy schedule to attend the seminar. Please note that you 

are welcome to have as many participants as you like from a single patient group. 

If you have tried using online tools for meetings and social gatherings but would like to learn how 

to better moderate and facilitate them, or if you would like to create a social gathering that can 

be enjoyed even by participants who are not comfortable with online, please attend this seminar 

and use it as a reference for your future activities.  

 

 Date and time:October 19(Mon) 17:00-18:30 (with a break in between) 

 Speaker:Takeshi Shukunobe,CEO of PPeCC,a general incorporated association  

Yu Ikezaki,Secretariat 

 Agenda: -How to proceed with productive online meetings 

-Discussion divided into small groups 

-Tips for the meeting host based on actual examples 

-Q&A (We will answer questions received in advance and during the seminar) 

 

Contact:  

Miki Okada EFPIA Japan Patient Committee  

GlaxoSmithKline K.K.  

Tel: 070-3543-2224 

Email: miki.x.okada@gsk.com 


